
 

                            St Anne’s     
 Weekly!               

Friday 3rd February 2023 

Titanic Tea Party! 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Year 1 had the most amazing day celebrating their History topic 
‘The Titanic’. The children made the most delicious afternoon tea 
and dressed up as though they were First Class Passengers.  

 

 



 

Attendance  
Well Done Year 1 with 98.7% Attendance 
last week! Keep up the excellent work.  
 

Class Attendance 

Reception 97.7% 

Year One 93.7% 

Year Two 98.7% 

Year Three 93.8% 

Year Four 94% 

Year Five 98% 

Year Six 95.7% 
 

 

 

If your child is absent, please make contact with 
school daily either on the telephone messaging 
service or on Parent Mail.  

 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Year 5 

The book worms in Year 5 have earned themselves a hot chocolate in their Starbooks café this week! 
They have recorded 100 consecutive reads in their Starbooks reading challenge.  

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Young Voices! 

Year 6 went to the AO Arena this week to take part in ‘Young Voices.’ There were 8,000 children there from all 
across the United Kingdom. Some of our parents also bought tickets so enjoyed the event too! It really was a 
once in a lifetime experience!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

What’s on this term?! 

February 

Tuesday 7th-Safer Internet Day 

W/C Monday 13th- Parent Teacher Week (letter will be sent separately)  

Tuesday 14th-Each Key Stage will have a Valentines Disco throughout the day (children can wear party 
clothes) 

Friday 17th-School closes at 3:15pm 

Monday 27th-School re-opens 

 

Extracurricular Clubs Spring 1 Term 

Monday Italian – Juniors / Multi-Sports Year 1 & 2  

Tuesday Drama! All welcome  

Wednesday Cheerleading/Street Dance - Year 1 and above 

Thursday Yoga - Year 1 and above  

Friday Multi-Sports - Juniors  

 


